
All Inclusive Student Fee 2020-2021 

 

This year we will once again have an All Inclusive Student Fee, which will 

eliminate the need for families to shop for Back to School items. The only items 

families will be required to purchase are a set of inexpensive ear buds/ ear 

phones, indoor sneakers, a backpack and a lunch bag. The fee is being 

reduced from $55 to $45 per student as all classes did not have the opportunity 

to participate in their health and wellness activities (skating, swimming, curling or 

golf) last year. Additionally, to comply with social distancing, any school wide 

performances will happen virtually. This is a unique year where we do not require 

the same amount of student fees to cover the cost of events that would 

traditionally happen in the school year. Once we enter the Government of NB’s 

Green phase, strict controls will be lifted which will enable us to reoffer some of 

those extra activities. At that time, our student fee will return to $55 per student.  

 

As a school community, we support charities four times throughout the school 

year.  No more than a toonie is suggested per event and all charitable 

fundraisers are optional for families. 

 


